
Reimbursement for Re-licensure/Recertification:

Multiple PCSes throughout Airmen’s careers can make it difficult 
for their spouses to establish and maintain employment and 

careers. While some states authorize reciprocity for certain types 

of occupational licenses, not all states do; this requires the 

spouse to update a license or certification according to the new 

state’s requirements. 

When an Airman moves from a duty station in one state to 

another state, if his/her spouse’s qualifying occupational state 
license has to be updated, the Air Force will reimburse the cost of 

relicensing fees up to $1000. 

For more information, contact the Hill AFB A&FRC at 801-777-4681. 


